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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Class for September 

Please find below your child’s class and class teacher for September. Your child has 

been informed this afternoon in class and there will be opportunities to talk to their 

new class teacher next week. 

Transition morning where children spend the session with their new teacher will 

happen on Friday 8th July.  

 

Class and Teacher this year Class next year  Teacher 

 

Sycamore – Mrs McConnell   Year 3 Millook  Mrs Miles  

 

Maple – Mrs Moutrie  Year 3 Crooklets Mrs Stickney 

 

Crooklets – Mrs Stickney Year 4 Summerleaze Mrs Gibson 

 

Millook – Mrs Miles Year 4 Sandymouth Mr Whelan 

 

Summerleaze – Mrs Gibson Year 5 Duckpool  Mr McGee 

 

Duckpool – Mr McGee  Year 5 Northcott Mr Clarke 

 

Sandymouth – Mr Whelan Year 5 Crackington  Mr Osborne 

 

Crackington – Mr Osborne Year 6 Wanson Mr Bevan 

 

Northcott – Mrs Askham Year 6 Widemouth Mrs Kington 

 

 

Area Sports @ Budehaven Tuesday 5th July 

Area Sports will now be on Tuesday 5th July. Please consent on ParentPay for your child 

to attend. 

 

Attendance  

Whole school attendance for this week is 92.1% 

Class attendance winner for this week Wanson 96.5% 

Most improved class attendance is Millook up 3% from last week. 
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School lunch menu – week 3 

 
 

ParentPay debts 

Please clear any dinner money, breakfast club and after school club debts over the 

weekend on ParentPay. Any debt you have on ParentPay needs to be cleared. Any 

debts on ParentPay for Year 6 pupils needs to be cleared immediately. 

 

Diary dates  

 

 

Monday 4th July – Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Residential  

Thursday 7th – Friday 8th July  Year 6 Budehaven transition  

Friday 8th July AM Transition morning for Years 2-5 

Monday 11th July  Year 4 trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 3 trip to Royal Albert Memorial 

Museum  

Friday 15th July Year 5 Beach trip 

Wednesday 20th July PM Sports Day 

Friday 22nd July  Last day of term  

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th September Inset Days  

Wednesday 7th September  First day back at school  

Monday 31st October  Inset Day 
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Bude Primary Academy PTA update 

Ice lolly Friday - We raised £110 in our ice lolly sale on the 24th of June which means 

a fantastic £55 will be donated to Corey's Farm. Keep an eye out on our Facebook 

and Twitter pages to find out who we will be raising money for next week! Our two 

remaining ice lolly sales will be on Friday 8th July and 22nd July. Thank you for all your 

support with our lolly sales.  

 

Summer raffle - exciting news, we are running a summer raffle! To be in with a 

chance to win some fantastic prizes and some wonderful hampers, please sell as 

many tickets as possible to family and friends for 50p each. Return completed 

squares and money (in an envelope) to the school no later than Friday 15th July. The 

raffle draw will take place on Tuesday 19th July. Extra raffle sheets will be available 

from the main office, tickets will also be available to purchase via ParentPay. Keep 

an eye on our Facebook page to get an update on what you could win!   

  

Open air productions at Ebbingford Manor - Our wonderful PTA will be running the 

refreshment stall at three events over the summer holidays to raise further funds for 

our PTA pot. We would love some volunteers to support the team for the following 

showings. If you are volunteering, you get to stay and watch the show too! If you 

would like to bring family members with you, you'll just need to buy additional 

tickets. Please email bpapta@budeprimary.org if you are able to help out at any of 

the shows. Thank you in advance!  

4pm 9th August 2022 ‘Awful Auntie’  

4pm 15th August 2022 ‘The three-Inch Fools - Gunpowder Plot’  

5pm 27th August 2022 ‘Peter Pan’  

 

My School Lottery - My School Lottery is a really fun way to support the school. For 

just £1 per ticket, draws are made weekly, and winners are from OUR school only! So, 

the chances of winning are high - plus the more tickets sold, the more you win! On 

top of the weekly school draw you are also entered into a monthly draw in which 

you can win £25,000! Your support is greatly appreciated, we wish you good luck! 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/bude-primary-academy 
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Reading buddies 

Last week, Year 5 popped down to visit the children in Year 2 for a reading session. 

The children had a chance to read to each other and discuss the stories they had 

read. The children were wonderful together, it was a real joy to see.  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Lego League 

Wow! What an afternoon at the Lego First League presentation today! The children 

had a chance to share the projects they had been working on during their time in the 

Lego Cognition club, they spoke so passionately about their creations! The teams also 

had a special build challenge set for the afternoon, they had to create their own 

mascot for Cornwall - check out a couple of our mascots in the pictures! All children 

were awarded a Lego medal they get to keep, well done everyone involved!  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Club  

Reminder, if you would like to book your child into after school club in the new term, 

please contact the school office know on 01288 352731 or email 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org   
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Breakfast club  

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast club, please book via ParentPay. It 

is important you book breakfast club sessions so we know how many children will be 

attending each day. If you need to cancel a breakfast club booking you have made. 

Please click on the link for instructions on how to. 

How do I change or cancel a club booking? – Parent Support (parentpaygroup.com) 

 

Absences  

If you are taking your child out of school, please complete an exceptional 

circumstance leave request form. You can get one from the office or print one from 

the website. Reminder, if your child is absent from school, please let the office know 

before 9am. You can leave an answerphone message, send an email to 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org or telephone the office.  

Please give full details to why your child is absent, “not well” or “not feeling well” or 

“not in” is not a reason that we can use on our registers.  

For example, is it a sickness bug, tummy upset, severe cold/flu, bad tooth ache or 

covid symptoms? The office will have to contact you if this is not clear. If they are 

feeling a little under the weather, please send them in and let us know so we can 

keep an eye on them. Please try and make medical appointments for your child 

outside of school hours.  
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